No.1-836/2004-TW)/ / (
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Directorate of Tribal Welfare

T
P Port Blair, dated the q January 2011.

To

The Andaman Tourist Guild/Chamber of Commerce
Port Blair.

Sub: Regulation of traffic on ATR passing through Jarawa Tribal
Reserve - reg.

Sir,

It has been reported that some tour operators are using
images/information on our vulnerable tribes such as Jarawas in their
advertisement which is against the Government Policy.

Therefore, it is requested to look into the matter and use your

good office to stop regulate such activities, and to promote these islands
for tourism in proper way.

Yours faithfully,

/

Assistant Commissioner (TW)
(CF:T2 Letter 2010)

Copy to the Director (Tourism), A & N Administration for
information and necessary action please.
b

L/ Assistant Commissioner (TW)
N




